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January 12, 2010

Partner Joshua Rubenstein will speak on "Happy New Year! What's Happening and What Do I Do?" 
at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, January 12. The presentation will cover a mix of tax and non-tax 
developments in the trusts and estates field. It will also offer suggestions into what to do the same, 
and what to consider doing differently, in a world where change is both rapid and unpredictable.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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